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PREEMIES 11  Arnold, Claire, Elijah, Lydia Freda, Jane, Jemima, Joshua, Kenneth, Melissa, Peter, Sarah BABIES 12  Abigail, Calvin, Charles, Chris, Ethan, Jonathan, Joy, Mandy, 

Michael, Noah, Peter , Shanita, Trevor.  TODDLERS 23  Alibert, Bridget, Elizabeth, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Erina, Francis, Franklin, Hope, Jenny, Jeremy, John, Martha, Matthew, 

Moses, Naume, Phillip O, Precious, Ruth,  Sarah, Simone, Stephen, Steven [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown] 
 

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA,  92822    Director   Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050   email: LMSydo@gmail.com 

Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.  Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or  .nl)   Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org) 
FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) - No Westerners are paid from your gifts 

 

 
Above 1st October 2015  Below 1st December 2015. 

    
DearDearDearDear Welcome Home  Welcome Home  Welcome Home  Welcome Home 
Friends and FaFriends and FaFriends and FaFriends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

We celebrate the New Year sharing with 
you one of the joyous victories of 2015. 
Thank you for partnering with us to make 
this and other miracles happen!! 

    This dear young girl was admitted 1st Oct 2015, in a 
failing condition. A picture can speak a 1000 words 
and these show the before and after difference very 
clearly. It is not always possible to have such a clearly 
contrasting group of pictures. Her health is restored 
and she is back on track for a healthy happy future. 

All these 6 pictures are of the same little girl!!! 

 
Above  5th October 2015                       Below  1st December 2015..    

 

    We are truly thankful for your help.  We are in Jinja 
Uganda to reduce the suffering of children and enable 
them to have a safe healthy future. Many are able to 
return home to their remnant village family. This past 
year many such children returned home and doing 
very well when checked on by our social workers. 
Oscar is one of them we were all worried about. He is 
doing well at home, adapting to village life being 
looked after by his grandparents. We have had many 
go to family, and will have new ones coming in soon. 

    Every 2 months we continue with medical clinics in 
Lwambogo village, helping many sick children. The 
young boy with the snake bite on his leg is completely 
healed now. No skin graft was needed.      

The children at the home are in good health having just 
benefited greatly from a month long working visit from 
Pam and daughter Tabitha- Two great volunteers who  

 

 
Above 1st October 2015  Below 1st December 2015 

 

finished off their time with a big baking 
spree of cakes and cookies for the    
Christmas celebrations. Thank you!!  

A Very Happy New Year to you all !!! 

Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy     and and and and 
Your Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

PS We are now on Facebook 

Look up   WelcomeHomeMinistriesAfrica 


